
 

INVITATION FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST FOR ENLISTMENT OF 

CONSULTANT TO REVIEW THE SCHEME OF SERVICE  

 
The Central Water Authority (CWA), a parastatal body operating under the aegis of the 

Ministry of Energy and Public Utilities (MEPU) is inviting expressions of interest from 

eligible and qualified professionals to review the Scheme of Service of its staff. This will 

include the following:  
 

1) Review of all the existing Schemes of Service on the establishment of the Central 

Water Authority 
2) To Carry out Consultation with concerned Parties (employees, group of employees 

and unions) and to look into representations submitted by the aforementioned 

3) To assist the Management whenever required, during the collective bargaining 
process. 

 

For further details, kindly contact the Procurement Unit on 601 5000. 

  
Consultants should:  

a) Have experience in carrying out at least two similar assignments in any Public Body 

during the last 10 years. Relevant documents in support of experiences should be 
submitted. 

b) Provide its team composition for the assignment. 

c) Each member of the team must have prior experience in such an assignment.   

d) The duties and responsibilities of the team member must be clearly defined. 
e) The names and CVs of each team member must be provided by the Consultant when 

submitting the Expression of Interest. 

 
Interested Candidates should submit their interest together with any other relevant 

documents to the address below by Friday 05
th

 July 2024: 

 
General Manager 

Central Water Authority 

(Attn: Procurement Unit) 

Head Office, St Paul 
Ground Floor – Registry 

Contact Details: 601 5000 

 
 

Note: Submission through email address: procurement@cwa.mu will also be accepted.  

        : No financial proposal should be submitted at this stage. 

 

 

Date: 21st June 2024     

 

CENTRAL  WATER  AUTHORITY 
ST.PAUL, PHOENIX – MAURITIUS  

Tel: (230)601-5000  Fax: (230)686-6264 

Email: infodesk@cwa.mu  

 


